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Members of the Zoning Commission , 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Although I technically live in Ward 1, my family and I live within walking distance of this 

stretch of 14th St NW, and we spend a lot of time at the nearby Upshur Park and the pool.  

I am strongly in favor of this new proposed development. It will bring new housing, and will 

add much needed vibrancy and activity to this commercial strip.  

Please approve the zoning application. The sooner the better, in my opinion.  

Thank you,  

John P. Williams  

Tel: 202-844-2756 

CC: Councilmember Janeese Lewis George  

Commissioners of ANC4C 

John Williams  

jwilliams@jpwpc.com  

3430 Brown Street NW, #3  

Washington, District of Columbia 20010 
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